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Pricing Workshop

Budget Workshop

OUC will hold a public workshop to 
present a five year strategic pricing 
roadmap at 2 p.m. on Thursday,  
June 13, 2024. OUC is proposing to 
update our price structure to keep 
pace with evolving technologies, 
environmental standards, and new 
demands on the grid. The price structure 
changes seek to maintain an affordable, 
reliable, sustainable and equitable 
electric grid.

The workshop will be held in the 
Commission Chambers on the seventh 
floor of Reliable Plaza, 100 W. Anderson 
St., Orlando. No action will be taken.

OUC will hold a public workshop at  
2 p.m. on Tuesday, July 9, 2024, to 
present OUC’s proposed fiscal year 2025 
budget and proposed customer pricing.

The workshop will be held in the 
Commission Chambers on the  
seventh floor of Reliable Plaza,  
100 W. Anderson St., Orlando.  
No action will be taken.

The Commission will meet to adopt its 
fiscal year 2025 budget and proposed 
customer pricing at a public meeting 
scheduled for 2 p.m. on Tuesday,  
August 13, 2024.


